CALL FOR NOMINATIONS TO THE UP-NCPAG DEANSHIP

The Search Committee for the Deanship of the National College of Public Administration and
Governance (NCPAG) of the University of the Philippines, Diliman, shall receive nominations
from 8:00am of 14 November 2016 (Monday) to 12:00nn of 25 November 2016 (Friday).
Please submit the following documents (both printed copies with original signatures as
appropriate, and soft copies in USB drive):

1. Nominator(s)'s signed nomination letter containing the justification for the
nomination (please include current contact details of the (first) nominator);

2. Nominee's summarized curriculum vitae (at most three pages);

3. Nominee's signed letter of acceptance of the nomination, stating willingness to
serve as Dean; and

4. Nominee's plans for UP-NCPAG in broad terms, including his/her flagship
programs and ideas for a smooth transition.

All letters/nominations shall be addressed to:

The Search Committee for the UP-NCPAG Deanship
c/o Dr. Rizalino B. Cruz

Room 203-1, NCPAG Building

University of the Philippines

Diliman, Quezon City

Who May Nominate: Personnel of UP-NCPAG, its students and alumni, faculty and staff
members of the UP System, and interested candidates.

Who May Be Nominated: The nominee must possess the following minimum
qualifications:

1. Must be a Filipino citizen;
2. Must be committed to serve full time as Dean;
3

Preferably with an earned doctorate degree in Public Administration or other
related fields/disciplines; and
4. Must have academic vision and moral integrity.

Schedule of Activities:

Activity Date
Call for nominations 14-25 Nov 2016
Deadline for submission of nominations 25 Nov 2016 (Fri)
Public Forum 29 Nov 2016 (Tue)
e End-of-Term Report by Incumbent Dean AVR, 3rd Floor, UP-NCPAG
» Presentation of Vision and Plans of 4:00-6:00pm
Nominee(s)
Interview of UP-NCPAG constituents and other 5-6 Dec 2016 (Mon & Tue)
stakeholders Office of the Chancellor
Interview of Nominee(s) 12 Dec 2016 (Mon)
Office of the Chancellor
Submission of Report and Recommendation to the 2nd week of January 2017
Chancellor




